
Friday, August 22, 2014 

 

1. Please join me in a moment of silence.   

 

2.  Please join me in the Pledge of Allegiance:  “I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America and to 

the republic for which it stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 

 

3. FCCLA dues are $15.00 and may be paid to Ms. Jill Jones at the CTC, Room 106.  If students have ever had, or 

they are currently enrolled in a Family & Consumer Sciences course, they may join. 

 

4. HOSA will be hosting a blood drive August 28th beginning at 9:00 a.m.  Any individual that is 17 or 18 years of age 

is eligible to donate blood, and 16 years of age can donate with permission from a parent or guardian.  If you are 

interested in donating, please see a HOSA member or Ms. Brackeen in the Career and Technical Center, room 

109. 

 

5. HOSA is currently looking for members.  If you have ever had a health science course, then you are eligible to join 

and compete in many different areas.   Dues are $15.00 and should be given to Ms. Brackeen. 

 

6. Students who would like to join FBLA need to see Mrs. Heather Lynch.  Dues are $12, and you may join if you 

have a class with Mrs. Lynch this year or if you have been a member in the past. 

 

7. Students, there is an opportunity for service hours.  If you would like to help out at a play for West TN Animal 

Rescue, a sign-up sheet is on the wall outside Mrs. Tucker’s room.   

 

8. On Tuesday, August 26th, seniors in Learning Lab will report to the cafeteria in order to obtain information on the 

new State Lottery Scholarship Laws and how to obtain money to pay for tuition and books.  A TNAchieves 

representative will be here to speak with all seniors concerning new Lottery/Hope funding. 

 

9. There will be a meeting for all seniors and parents regarding scholarship and college information on Tuesday, 

August 26
th

 from 5:30 – 7:30 p.m. in the library.  A TNAchieves representative will be here to answer questions. 

 

10. A reminder, all student paper work needs to be turned in to the office as soon as possible. 

 

11. Also, a reminder to all teachers, most of the needed forms are on the school website, 

http://www.camdenhighschool.org. 

 

12. Students, remember that free breakfast is available in the cafeteria each morning. 

 

13. Any student who has taken a marketing course or is currently enrolled in a marketing course is invited to join 

DECA.  The annual fee is $18.00 and is due by Tuesday, September 19th. 

 

14. The Lions will play South Gibson at home tomorrow night at 7:30 p.m.  Student tickets are available today in the 

office for $3.00. 

 

15. There will be a Project Graduation meeting in the cafeteria Monday at 7 p.m.  All parents and seniors are 

encouraged to attend. 

http://www.camdenhighschool.org/

